
 

 

 
 
 

Item	#5	
	
	

	
	
	
MEMORANDUM	
	
	
September	11,	2014	
	
To:	 Transportation	Planning	Board	

	
From:	 Kanathur	Srikanth	

Director,	Department	of	Transportation	Planning	
	
Re:	 Letters	Sent/Received	Since	the	July	16th	TPB	Meeting	
	
The	attached	letters	were	sent/received	since	the	July	16th	TPB	meeting.	The	letters	will	be	
reviewed	under	item	#5	of	the	September	17th	TPB	agenda.	
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